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THANK YOU TO THE MEMBERS OF SOROPTIMIST INTERNATIONAL OF PORT ANGELES!
Club President Louann Yager, on the left, presented the “2012 Pink Up” check for over $33,000.00 to Operation Uplift board members Kristi Toth, Patty Gray, Sandy Ruddell and Sally Pearson.  This check will make it possible to continue the mission of Operation Uplift. Every time we are able to provide cancer education, awareness, prevention and grant assistance to North Olympic Peninsula residents who are going through cancer treatment we are thankful to this wonderful group of women and to all other groups and members of our community who give so freely.
During 2012 Operation Uplift was able to hold two Breast Health Clinics, one was held during “Pink Up” in June where after their examinations 21 women received mammograms paid by “Pink Up” funds. 7 of these 21 women needed extra views and further follow up which was also paid by these funds.  In October we held our second Breast Health Clinic, this time in Sequim where we had a total of 28 women who received free 
mammograms and 5 women needed extra views.  
Because we had over 50 calls for this clinic we realized the need was so great that we scheduled 
an extra clinic and we held that clinic on January 19, 2013.  19 women received free mammograms.  
Operation Uplift will hold two more clinics in 2013, one will be held June 15th, as “Pink Up 2013” kicks off.  Look for a great week of exciting fund raising activities to include not only the Breast Health Clinic on the 15th, but also a bake sale at Swains.  On the 16th of June, it will be the annual “Dennis Wilcox Pooch and Papa Walk” along with a 5K run.  As the week progresses, there will be the “Chestnut Cottage Pink Up Spaghetti Dinner” with your favorite celebrity waiter or waitress doing their best to get tips to help the cause.  Pink Up The Pier and the Soroptimist Golf Tournament and Pink Up Dinner and Auction also add to the fun of the week.
The second Breast Health clinic is planned for October 2013, which is Breast Cancer Awareness month.

Special thanks to Kacey Eichacker and her OMC Imaging staff for all their help in making these clinics work smoothly.
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *
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CAYTE CALLAWAY HOLDS AWARENSS FUNDRAISER FOR OPERATION UPLIFT!

Cayte wanted to do something to help local people who fighting cancer so she decided to put on a fund raising event at Bar 9 and she enlisted local businesses and friends to help.  Not only did they have great fun, they had a live auction, a silent auction and they gave from their hearts!  This one night event, so well organized by Cayte, and held a few weeks before Christmas was a huge success.  Cayte presented Operation Uplift with $6, 255.00.  Thank you Cayte, your dad would be so proud!
SURVIVOR ACTIVITIES FOR 2012 REPORT

Women cancer survivors on the North Olympic Peninsula had a lot of good times this year and are already looking forward to what is being planned for 2013!  In 2012 survivors had a “Girls Night Out at the Movies” in April, learned flower arranging in May and participated in “Pink Up” in June.  July found them doing the Art Walk at the Fine Arts Center and August was “Pizza on the Pier.”  September they enjoyed making items at the Aglazing Art Studio and in October they took a class in Fused Glass, what a treat!  Ann 
Ashley instructed a class in November on the "Essence of Natural Beauty.”  Participants learned how to take the stress out of shopping by selecting clothing that flatters your personal body design. December found survivors being very creative making holiday centerpieces.  The experienced floral designers went on to create additional centerpieces for some women in treatment.
In addition to these activities Spring and Fall Yoga classes were held in Port Angeles.  Anna Manildi is a great instructor and these classes, which are each 8 weeks long, are very popular.  Anna will be starting a new class April 4, 2013.

See info below.
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Gentle Yoga Classes

FREE FOR WOMEN CANCER SURVIVORS
Every Thursday, April 4th - May 30th

5:30 - 6:30 pm

Instructed by

Anna Manildi

Scandia Hall, 131 W. 5th St., Port Angeles
Just show up and enjoy this relaxing exercise!

This survivor activity is 
made possible by a grant from 
the Darlene and Harry 
Lambert Foundation
SEQUIM MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENTS SHOW THEY ARE “COOL ENOUGH TO WEAR PINK”
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Small minds discuss people.”
~ Eleanor Roosevelt





Sequim Middle School students conducted a four day fund raiser in March called ‘Cool Enough To Wear Pink’. Not only students participated,  teachers did as well. The Associated Student Body advisor was instrumental in achieving the huge success of presenting Operation Uplift with a check for over $1000.00! Young people united for a good cause can achieve amazing results! Thank you Sequim Middle School students and faculty.
WHAT IS THE “ON CALL” PHONE, HOW DOES IT WORK, AND WHAT KIND OF CALLS DO WE GET?
Well, let’s start at the beginning..Operation Uplift has a listed phone number, 457-5141.  When someone needs to contact O.U., they call that number, it can be for any reason related to cancer and the services we offer.  If no one answers immediately, a message comes on, asking the caller to leave a message.  Board members of O.U. take turns monitoring the cell phone and if they are not available to answer when the person calls, they check the voicemail box and call the person back as soon as possible. We have detailed information regarding who can help the caller in specific areas and the board member follows up and communicates with the person who can assist the caller to make sure the caller receives what he/she needs.  Every call is documented in a notebook, which is confidential. 

The following is a synopsis of the types of calls we received from July 1, 2011 through August 21, 2012.  This does not include calls regarding scheduling for Survivor Activities as a separate phone number is used.  It also does not include  scheduling of Breast Health Clinic appointments
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Calling for a prostheses
10

Calling for Bra

18

Asking for Financial support
11
Wanting to donate wigs, hats
12

Calling to say Thank You
 2

General Cancer Questions
 8

Wanting wigs, turbans, hats
10

Requests for mammograms
 9*

Administrative questions
 9

Questions re Support

 6

Want to talk to a 

Cancer survivor

5**

There were other calls but these were the most
general categories. 

* When a woman is without insurance or her insurance does not cover a mammogram and her health provider has reason to believe she needs a mammogram, Operation Uplift pays for her mammogram.  The cost of each mammogram is $300.00.  
** We have a list of survivors who are willing to talk to women who have been newly diagnosed with the same type of cancer they have survived.

While we have an inventory of bras, wigs and prostheses on hand at the O.U. office, sometimes we don’t have what is needed and we want the survivor to be as comfortable as possible.  If we don’t have what she needs, we work with local merchants to make sure she finds what she wants and the bill comes to O.U.   

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE
www.operationuplift.org 

(Thanks Sally, great job in creating this website and maintaining it!- You are amazing!!!!)
HAPPY 30 TH BIRTHDAY OPERATION UPLIFT!

As we celebrate our 30th year in 2013 we can thank you, our generous community!
It was 1983 and we began as a breast cancer support group, started by Donna Willits and Denise Heassler.  What a great idea they had!  Donna passed away a few years later and Denise moved on to a career that took a lot of her time so in 1989 I became the Executive Director of O.U. and have never regretted it. 
 It has been a challenge but more importantly it has been a reward.  I have met so many great women, so many wonderful community members and I can’t say enough about our great board of directors!  To the groups we have already listed in this newsletter, I want to add a huge THANK YOU to the following groups of our community for their generous donations this past year:

Port Angeles Fire Department for “The Wearing and the Selling of the Pink PAFD Shirts” in the past two years they have donated a total of $2,382.00 to Operation Uplift!
Laurel Lanes for their bowling benefit in memory of Tutu, a courageous lady.  They raised $660.00 for Operation Uplift.

Jim’s Pharmacy as we are their charity of the month each October.  They raised $748.32 last year!  Thank you! 
Agnew Grocery and Feed because they care enough to put out a donation jar every once in a while, and are a great supporter of Operation Uplift!

The Dorothy and Harry Lambert Foundation who both left us too early due to cancer.  Their foundation has given O.U. $18,000.00 in the past two years to support survivors! 
There are so many more of you out there but because you have not given permission to disclose your names, we can only say, THANK YOU, WE ARE SO VERY GRATEFUL!  GOD BLESS YOU!      Liz

LOOKING AHEAD TO 2013

The Port Angeles Realtors Association raised more than $600 for Operation Uplift during February, 2013. They raised the money by selling and presenting "Pink Gorilla Grams" on Valentines Day.  They plan to have additional fund raisers throughout the year with Operation Uplift as their focus.  We are very appreciative of their support of the cancer survivors of our community
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OPERATION UPLIFT BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Christi Anton – Treasurer

Char Fink

Patty Grey – Secretary

Deb Nelson

Sally Pearson

Sandy Ruddell – Vice President

Kim Sheats- President

Kristi Toth

Liz Zenonian Waud – Executive Director

Honorary Board Member- Linda deBord
(Originator of Pink Up Port Angeles and constant supporter)

This newsletter is and always has been printed courtesy of Pen Print, Inc., Thank you Heather, you have always been there for us and for this community.
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